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2024 

 
Dear Resident, 

 

Text Messaging Service 
 

Easington Parish Council in partnership with Centrica Storage Limited, Gassco AS-UK and 
Perenco UK Limited, together with assistance from Mercury Group Limited set up a ‘Text 

Messaging’ service for communication to all residents. 
 

This followed concerns being raised in the Community regarding incidents and alarms at the 

Gas Sites, mainly because residents were unsure what was happening and if there would be 

any danger in the local area.   

 

The Parish Council understood why the community were concerned and raised this issue 

with the Gas Companies, the current ‘Text Messaging’ service has now been in operation 

since July 2022. 

 

If you wish to receive ‘Text Message Alerts’, you need to  ‘opt in’ to the Text Messaging 

Service by providing us with your mobile phone no.  Under the system adopted you can also 

‘opt out’ of the service at any time. This is a ‘Free’ service.  If you wish to have your details 

added to the system, please complete the slip below. 

 

Please provide your details and return to:  

 

Kim Dalton - Clerk  
Easington Parish Council – Holmleigh Hull Road Easington HU12 0TE 

Or 
Email: easingtonpc@outlook.com 

 

Thank you in advance. 
 

Easington Parish Council 

  

 

PRINT NAME ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Mobile Phone No.  …… ………………………. 

 
SIGN ………………………………………………………………….DATE ………………… 

 
The information provided will only be used for the Text Messaging Service and will only be used in connection 

with the purpose supplied  It will be stored securely.  Your information will be shared with Centrica, Gassco, 

Perenco and Mercury Marketing who in turn will only use it in connection with the Text Messaging service and 

no other purpose. Please see Easington Parish Council Data Protection Policy on the Website for further 

information. http://www.easingtonparishcouncil.co.uk/home.  Please NOTE,  it is the users responsibility to 

ensure that the information provided is kept up to date by contacting The Clerk at Easington Parish Council. 
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